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February 20, 2010 

To the Federal Election Commission: 

Effective January 1, 2010, the Committee for Leadership and Progress will change to monthly filing status.  The next 

report filed will be the February Monthly Report, covering the period from January 1, 2010 through January 31, 2010. 

 

Thank you, Tanya Prescott, Treasurer 


